
International Association for Social Work With Groups (Alberta 
Chapter) invites you to join our:

Community of Social Work Group Practice: Drop-In Peer 
Support Circles 

The Drop - In Peer Support Circles will involve open co-facilitated 
discussion and provide a safe space to debrief, share reflective practice, 
and learn from the group practice experiences of others. Anyone who 
works or volunteers with groups is welcome.

Dates: Monday, January 30th , Monday, February 27th , Monday, 
March 27th , Monday, April 24th,  Monday, May 29th

Time: 12 – 1 pm MT (Mountain Time)

Please RSVP at iaswgalberta@gmail.com
The Zoom link will be sent to registrants in advance of each date.

You will find more information about IASWG, including membership, on the website. 

https://www.iaswg.org/membership
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